
 
 
 

AMHERST PUBLIC WORKS  
Solid Waste Division 

 
Amherst NH Department of Public Works is accepting applications for a part-time 
transfer station attendant. This is a 29.5 hour position. We are looking for 
someone who likes to interact with residents and willing to educate them about 
recycling and solid waste. The “Application for Employment Package” is available 
at the DPW office, 22 Dodge Road between 7:00 am and 3:00 pm Monday 
through Friday. Position is open until filled. The starting rate depends on 
qualifications (DOQ). The Town of Amherst is an equal opportunity employer. 
 

 
 


